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BACC 30th Annual 
Golf Classic at 

Wynstone Golf Club 

Dan Krucek with 1st Advantage Mortgage

The Barrington Area Chamber of Commerce 
(BACC) hosted its 30th annual Golf Classic at the 
Wynstone Golf Club in North Barrington, on Mon-

day, July 18. The event drew nearly 100 golfers, more than 30 
sponsors, and a host of volunteers to the championship Jack 
Nicklaus course to network, golf, and raise money for the 
Chamber’s Lauren Brown Memorial Scholarship Fund. 

The BACC Golf Classic is a scramble that includes con-
tests, games, a 19th Hole Celebration, dinner, and prizes. A 
portion of the proceeds support the BACC scholarship fund. 
Each year the Chamber awards scholarships to students at-
tending a college, university, trade, or vocational school.

During the Golf Classic, Chamber members promoted 
their businesses with exclusive hole sponsorships, tee spon-
sorships, and gift bag and raffle item donations. Golfers 
enjoyed the tastings, games, and giveaways hosted by the 
sponsors while building relationships on the golf course. 
For more opportunities with the Chamber, visit  www.Bar-
ringtonChamber.com. 

Nick and Delphine Deignan of Deignan Family Chiropractic

Sharon Clifford, Membership Director at Wynstone Golf Club; Suzanne Corr, President 

and CEO of the Barrington Area Chamber of Commerce; and Tiffany Marshall  with 

Jameson Sotheby’s International Realty in Barrington.

Patty Jacobsen is the owner of Jensen 

Jacobsen & Associates and the board 

chair of the Barrington Area Chamber 

of Commerce.
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